From: Natalie F. Syers

Sent: 05 January 2010 16:10

To: Tony Stafford; Ros Baston

Subject: FW: Green Party conference dates, workshop slot, Commission stand

From: chrisros [mailto:chrisros-

Sent: 04 January 2010 23:49

To: Natalie F. Syers

Cc: ’financ_ ; John Franks

Subject: Green Party conference dates, workshop slot, Commission stand

Dear Natalie,

Our spring conference will be at The Arts Depot, 5 Nether Street, London,
N12 OGA from Thursday February 18th to Sunday 21st.

| am insisting that the slot we suggested for a presentation by the Commission on campaign and candidates' election
expenses be scheduled at a time when there is the best prospect of getting a good turnout, whilst fitting in with
your normal working hours. The times | am angling for are therefore 11 or 12 a.m. on the Friday. It will depend on
when plenary sessions are, but this is roughly the time I've had all but one Commission-led event in the past.

You may recall that we asked whether a Commission stand would be possible on one or more days, so as to help re-
inforce the importance of regulatory matters with a wider audience than that which would attend the talk itself, as
well as enabling more of our members to ask any questions they might have on a more informal level. | would be
grateful if you could let me know whether this is feasible or not.

Best wishes for the New Year.

Chris Rose. National Election Agent, the Green Party.





